
NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 

DEGREE COLLEGE  

SYBA / SY.B.COM 

TYBA / T.Y.B.COM 

 

 

18 August 2020 

 

Students of the above classes are informed that there will be no 

lectures tomorrow 19 August 202 as our online service provider 

Edfly has to update Class time-tables and allocate students to 

their proper divisions. Regular lectures with the new time-table 

will begin on Thursday, 20 August 2020. 

 

TYBA students will have their Library session tomorrow from 

9.30  AM to 12.30 noon.  This is an important session to guide 

students on how to refer to online books and journals and help 

them complete their project work.  Attendance is compulsory. 

PRINCIPAL 


